FUNDRAISING UPDATE/FUTURE PLANS November 2020

Plans have evolved since our last meeting.
1. Currently the Trust is planning to run a stall at the Lifestyle event, planned by the club     December 5th-6th at Adams Park. 
2. We will also be launching an online raffle for a draw before Christmas. Stall/raffle items will include current and past Wycombe Wanderers memorabilia as well as other football /non-football items, so something for everyone! Stall will be open 11am-2pm Saturday and 11am to 4pm Sunday. 
3. Looking forward to the event and seeing many Trust members there.

John Jewell
